








Dean Review and Feedback 

The Business Administration (BA) program has developed an assessment plan that shows positive results, but the evaluating group/submitters do 
realize there is a need to kickstart a process to improve and/or start the development of an assessment plan to be utilized during their future 
accreditation session and for future EIU Assessment Reports. 

It must be noted that the BA group will focus on developing an assessment plan starting in Spring 2025. The effort to develop an assessment plan in 
the near future will be a benefit to the School of Business as they begin the work on their accreditation via the Association to Advance Collegiate 
Schools of Business (AACSB). 

The AACSB assessment plan was recently started for the BA program. Currently the assessment report does not have enough data to determine if 
the target scores have met or not. The next assessment report data will be collected and compared to current provided data. 

For future assessment reports, please list the EIU learning goal as a heading (the first line) for each SLO cell to make explicit which 
learning goal is tied to the SLO. As progress is made, attention should be given as to how the assessment results are being used to 
improve student learning and drive positive program modifications. 
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B.S.B. Business Administration
The Business Administration B.S.B. program has laid out its framework for gathering instruments for measuring 
outcomes. However, no data was collected over a significant period of time. The group will need to consider how to 
make use of the findings, once data is collected. What does 73% of students meeting the target of 70% mean for a 
particular learning outcome? How can the discoveries help guide the program’s improvement of curriculum and level of 
preparation for all majors? Perhaps the committee could administer a periodic survey for majors, asking students to 
describe their progress and challenges in completing degree requirements, as well as their level of preparation for job 
attainment.

Dr. Suzie Park, Asst VPAA, Interim                                                   1/31/25


